
 

SB 764 is clearly nothing more than an effort to eliminate lawful concealed carry in 

Oregon. The requirements proposed in the amendments are onerous, unnecessary 

and almost impossible to comply with. How about instead of trying to take away 

rights of law abiding citizens you work getting Oregon's economy in order? How 

about getting some people back to work? Cutting all the social programs that eat up 

the budget? Enforce the laws that are already on the books? This list could go on. 

 

I strongly urge you to consider your constituents and not the deep pockets of New 

York billionaires who are promoting this harmful legislation and vote "NO" on the 

amended SB 764 and any other anti gun anti rights bill that comes through. How 

about a bill for dealing with treason? That could apply to our governor and several 

senators, congressmen? 

  

Get with the program and take care of America quit wasting time and resources on 

bills such as SB 868 as it is an outrageous assault on liberty, private property and due 

process. As amended by the amendments it is far worse. 

 

Vote "NO" on SB 868 and any added amendments.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Mike Rose 
 
 


